Lucy Bee/FFO/NM/BLM/DOI To davidhanks@hpetrorcom
10/21/2009 09:09 AM cc h

200N 24379

Subject Escavada

David,

| received a Sundry Notice from Brian Woaod to renew the APDs approval for 2 more years. A e-mail
came from you on 2/13/09 that the operator does not have any interest in drilling of this well. We have
rescinded the APDs to operator on 2/13/2009. The APDs have to be resubmit.
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DIST. 3



"David Hanks" " To <JIM_LOVATO@NM.BLM.GOV>
<davidhanks@hpetror.com> N

02/13/2009 10:45 AM

cc
bce
Subject ESCAVADA

To;
Jim Lova%’
‘ N

From:

EH-PETRO-RINC. -
5530 N. Western Ave.
Oklahoma City, Ok 73118

fHPETRO-R INC, Does not.have any interest in drilling a well on the #1 ESCAVADA #22 IN NEW MEXICO
fand has.not started any operations on the above.

If you have any questions please contact me at 405-476-7308
Thank You
David Hanks

Vice President P



